
Shipping with our SEC service? Here's a rotation update 

If you are shipping with our South America East Coast Service (SEC), here's an update that may impact 

your cargo planning. 

Starting on the 27 September 2024, our SEC service will change its rotation. The new rotation will be 

the following: 

New York (US) – Philadelphia (US) – Charleston (US) – Jacksonville (US) – Port Everglades (US) – 

Santos (BR) – Buenos Aires (AR) 

– Rio Grande (BR) – Itapoa (BR) – Rio de Janeiro (BR) – Salvador (BR) – Pecem (BR) 

Please note that the new rotation is considering a withdraw of Norfolk (US) call. In order to avoid 

heavy delays due to the operational constraint faced in North America East coast ports, please note 

that Norfolk (US) will be comitted on a weekly basis in our SEC. 

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please get in touch with our teams 

at your preferred location who will assist you with your individual situation. 

 

https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/en/services-information/offices-localinfo.html

